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Newsletter of the Pennsylvania (PA) Unit 091

PENN WOOD CAMPGROUND
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Hello Everyone,

We have been very busy this
Summer. As usual, the park looks
beautiful and the feedback from
off-the-road folks has been great.
Thank you to everyone that works
very hard to make our park one of
the best Airstream parks to visit or
be a member of. We all work well
together and the effort shows.

This is my last Itchy Hitch as I'm
stepping down from the Camp
Board. Being the President of Penn
Wood for the last five seasons has
been a pleasure. The Board that I
have served with has made my job
very easy. We have solved
problems, agreed to disagree and
always came together with the
answer that was best for the park. |
thank the Board for their patience,
kindness and friendship that made
me a better person to serve as
President. Thank you to the
members for trusting me and
having faith that I could continue
to serve on the board.

[ am looking forward to
supporting the next board and
hopefully the membership will do

the same. We all want the park to
remain as wonderful as it is.

Sincerely,
— %f o

Rory Fagan
Penn Wood Campground President
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DINNER RALLY!

AUGUST 315" & SEPTEMBER 1°7
Friday —
e Happy Hour: 4 pm, appetizers
supplied

Saturday —
e Breakfast (donuts, coffee & juice):
8 am, in the Pavilion

e Happy Hour: 4 pm
® Dinner: 6 pm, in the Pavilion.
Bring a dessert and table setting

RSVP by AUGUST 26t

email Sal & Noreen @
stmnam@gmail.com

AUGUST 2018

MEETINGS
(held in the Pavilion)

September 1, 2018

PA UNIT 091
meets at 9 a.m.

PENN WOOD
CAMPGROUND
meets at 9:30 a.m.

MEMBERSHIP
RENEWAL —
WALLY BYAM
CARAVAN CLUB
INTERNATIONAL
(WBCCI) AND PA
UNIT 091

Renew your
membership for
2019 online today
at: WBCCl.org
Select the “Renew
Online Today”
button and complete
the form.

All members paid
to WBCCI by
November 1, 2018,
will be listed in the
International
Directory in
January 20109.



